

#### FROM Ms Julie

Welcome to the 2021 school year.

Students and staff have started the year getting class and school routines established. All students are developing their own Ready To Learn Plans, these plans support children with strategies to help them get their brains and bodies ready to learn. Look out for these to come home with your child soon.

All schools now have QR codes. Ours are set up around the school



on gates and building entrances, SA Health wants all adults to sign in when they are on school grounds to help keep SA covid-safe.

We are keeping the number of adults inside buildings to a minimum we thank you for your support with this.

At the end of each day, Reception to year 3 classes, teachers will walk students out to nominated end of day pick up spaces. Year 4-7 students will be dismissed from classrooms and make their own way outside.

On the 18th March at 2:15 pm in the gym I will be running our school's AGM, come along and hear about all our plans for the future. If you are interested in joining the Governing Council please chat with me. Looking forward to a great year Ms Julie

#### DIARY DATES

Friday 12th February—Assembly

Wednesday 17th February to Friday 19th February—Year 6/7 Camp

Friday 5th March—Assembly

Monday 8th March—Public Holiday

Thursday 18th March—AGM
Friday 26th March—Assembly
Thursday 1st April—Sports Day
Friday 9th April last day of term

#### INSIDE THIS ISSUE:

NEWS FROM MS JULIE DIARY DATES

CHILD PROTECTION 2
WELCOME TO THE VALE

**COMMUNITY NEWS** 

SCHOOL CARD APPLICATION 4
INSTRUCTIONS

#### **Elizabeth Vale School**

**Rollison Road** 

Elizabeth Vale

S.A. 5112

Telephone: 82551307

Fax: 82871563

**Principal:**Julie Murphy

Senior Leader: Early Years : Jacqui Forjan

Senior Leader: IELC Melanie Rose

**Leader of Learning:** Chris Guy

Co-ordinator: Positive Education Dave Pascoe

**Community Connections:**Jordon Keipert

**Director of Learning** Andreeena Waugh

Co-ordinator of Digital Learning
Tom Jenkinson

Our School Values: Respect—Honesty—Excellence

### CHILD PROTECTION

Dear Parent / Caregiver,

I am writing to inform you about the Keeping Safe: Child Protection Curriculum (KS:CPC) that your child / children will be learning throughout the year. The teachers delivering the program have received explicit training in the use of the Curriculum. The Keeping Safe Curriculum is a Department for Education responsibility under the *South Australia Children and Young People (Safety) Act 8673* and the *Child Protection in Schools, Early Childhood Education and Care Services policy* to ensure that effective abuse preventions programs are implemented and that all children and young people have access to the approved child protection curriculum.

Although parent permission is required under the *Education and Children's Services Regulations* 2020, we encourage parents / carers to seek further clarification if required and to provide the teacher with any relevant information about their child that could alleviate any concerns.

Keeping Safe is an evidence based, best practice curriculum developed collaboratively with child protection experts, teachers, educational leaders and other professionals.

More information can be found on the Keeping Safe: CPC website: http://tiny/cc/KSCPC-ParentCarerInfo.

Please contact Jordon Keipert at school if you have any questions about the Curriculum.

Yours Sincerely,
Jordon Keipert
Community Connections Coordinator

## WELCOME TO THE VALE

Kaden	Rachel	Ahmad	Kaylee	Hanah	Sishir	Ms Vicki
Ayush	Connor	Adeeb	Merneka	Tony	Ruby	Ms Emily
Ibie	Ashish	Leah	Rekisha	Abel	Alaa	Ms Taylor
Alexandrine	Esther	Taiye	Shikirra	Ruth	Briyan	Ms Macaleah
Euen	Zaiden	Abbas	Dion	Judith	Davin	Ms Georgia
Sang Lian	Oliver	Jasper	Trey	Dipson	Lily	Ms Stevie
Rihanna	Enawk	Chourouk	Jaxon	Anuska	Bailey	Ms Christie
Grace	Shakira	Leo	Altaf	Reyana	Michael	Ms Nikki
Pranisha	Diwash	Dominic	Fatima	Andre	Emmett	Mr Richard
Jypsie	Calvin	Carter	Sophia	Jennifer	Zawri	
Amira	Evie	Jonathan	Bashaer	Jowlin	Dawt	
Kamsi	Angel	Jamie	Ricky	Matthew	Bella	
Chelsea	Ayan	Kayla	John	Pranisha	Cristopher	

# COVID—QR CHECK IN

Individual QR codes have been allocated to all public schools, preschools and children's centres.

All adults (including staff and parents) entering through the school gates must check in by either scanning the QR code or completing the paper recording log template.

You will see QR codes on entrances of buildings and gates, there will also be a paper log for you to sign if you don't have the app on your phone.

You can find the paper log in the Front Office, Preschool entrance and Community Hub

## PLAYGROUP IS BACK !!!!!!

ELIZABETH VALE COMMUNITY HUB

# PLAYGROUP

WHEN: Every Wednesday (during term) from Week 5 of Term 1 2021 from

1:30-2:50pm

(Every Wednesday from 24th Feb to Wednesday 7th of April).

WHERE: Elizabeth Vale Pre-School

**CONTACT:** Jordon Keipert

8255 1307

0400 847 265

Jordon.keipert189@schools.sa.edu.au



# SCHOOL CARD INFORMATION

## APPLYING FOR A SCHOOL CARD

All types of School Card applications **are now online**.

You can access the online forms from any device that gets internet, including mobile devices, such as tablets and smart phones, as well as laptops and computers.

Applying online is easy! Simply follow the steps below.

- STEP 1 Visit sa.gov.au/education/schoolcard
- STEP 2 Select the type of School Card you would like to apply for (for example 'Type A') and follow the prompts.
- **STEP 3** Complete all mandatory fields.

Please note: you cannot submit your application unless all mandatory fields are complete.

- STEP 4 Once you have completed a page click on the 'NEXT' button
- STEP 5 Once you have filled out all pages click the 'SUBMIT' button

Please note: if you exit the form without clicking 'SUBMIT' your details will be lost.

You can save the form and return to complete it at another time, by clicking on the 'SAVE' button.

Sa.gov.au/education/schoolcard